

July 30, 2013

Dr. Belle Wheelan Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges 1866 Southern Lane Decatur, GA 30033

Dear Dr. Wheelan:

Lanier Technical College will be terminating two programs effective May 2014.

- Central Sterile Supple Processing TCC
- Home Technology Integration Specialist TCC

In each case, no students are enrolled in these programs; a formal teach out plan is therefore not applicable. The programs generated no interest among students and have no enrollment.

Should you have any questions, please contact our COC Liaison, Dr. Joanne Tolleson. She can be reached at 770.781.6950 or jtolleson@laniertech.edu.

Sincerely,

Dr. Ray Perren, President Lanier Technical College

cc: Dr. Steven Sheeley